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From: Jashawn <parentsforprotection@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 10:59 AM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA
 

 
To: Freedom of information officer at Summit Hill school district 161
 

I am requesting ALL bids/contracts that were used for the above slide for Arbury Hills, Frankfort Square and Indian
Trail.  Please include Summit Hills bid document or requests for proposal.  Send all electronic copies to the above
email address. 

Thank you!
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